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November 1, 2017

Dear Friend and Supporter of Chinese Americans,

For over 120 years, the Chinese American Citizens Alliance has advocated for our fellow
Chinese Americans in the U.S. Last year, after a 30-year absence, the Alliance returned to New
York, with the rechartering of the Greater New York chapter (CACAGNY紐約同源會). On 
December 2, 2017, CACAGNY will celebrate our First Anniversary at Golden Unicorn 
Restaurant on 18 East Broadway, New York, New York and would be delighted if you join us.  

We have much to celebrate. In the one year -- months, actually-- since CACAGNY was
rechartered in New York, we've taken on projects in many areas. We've given scholarships to 
young students, held a Film Festival, and held college admissions seminars. We've held 
significant forums, such as on Crime and Safety to address major daily concerns, and forums
for Political Candidates to support Chinese American political involvement. We've protested
violence against Chinese Americans. We've advocated for fair access for Chinese Americans to
education, particularly at the best schools in the city and nation, and advocated for the US
Congressional Gold Medal for Chinese American World War II Veterans to recognize the valor 
and contributions of Chinese Americans. 

Our First Anniversary gathering is also privileged to give some honors, firstly to Charles P. 
Wang for his tremendous service to our community and country and to our Chinese American 
WWII Vets. We will also award the first recipients of our Det. Wenjian Liu Memorial Law
Enforcement Scholarships for students of Chinese descent planning to become police 
officers. 

We hope you will support our projects to franchise Chinese Americans fully in the United States
with an Advertisement or Sponsorship for our First Anniversary Dinner.  Our Dinner Journal
will be given to our attendees and will also be put on our website where many more can see it 
for at least six months.  

Please join us with a sponsorship or advertisement for the commemorative journal of the 
Chinese American Citizens Alliance of Greater New York's First Anniversary!  

Sincerely,

Wai Wah Chin
President
cacagny.waiwahchin@gmail.com
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